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The Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano is looking for volunteers. 

Volunteers are needed at the warehouse to help bag fresh produce. 

Opportunities are available Mondays through Saturdays. On Tuesdays through Thursdays 

the food bank is open until 7:30 p.m. to accommodate after work/after school volunteers. 

Help is also needed at produce distribution sites in Dixon, Fairfield, Vacaville and Vallejo. 

Site volunteers assist with registration and handing out bags of produce to program 

participants. Each distribution is one hour in length and each site is visited twice a month. 

For more information or to volunteer, please contact Lauren Strouse 

at lstrouse@foodbankccs.orgor 421-9777, ext. 235. 
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